
Stockholm, 13 April 2020 

 

 

Current CEO Knut Pedersen, CFO Marcus Holmstrand and Chairman Johan Claesson 

remain in their roles until the approval of the Comission de Surveillance du Secteur 

Financier in Luxembourg. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is information that Catella AB (publ) is obliged to make public pursuant to the EU Market 

Abuse Regulation. The information was submitted for publication, through the agency of the 

contact person set out above, at 10.00 a.m. CET on April 13, 2020. 
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